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Zeinabova, Blanka C
From: Cory Redekop <cory@bbot.ca>

Sent: October 03, 2017 9:34 AM

To: Zeinabova, Blanka

Cc: Clerks

Subiject: Delegation: Financial Management Committee

Good morning Blanka,

| would like to request that the Burnaby Board of Trade appear as a delegation at the October 25™ meeting of the
Financial Management Committee.

This presentation would be to recap on the activities undertaken by the Burnaby Board of Trade in relation to our
Economic Development Grant from the City.

Presenting at the delegation will be:

Paul Holden
President & CEO
Burnaby Board of Trade

Frank Bassett
Chair of the Board of Directors
Burnaby Board of Trade

Please let me know if you need any additional information from me and if this delegation can be confirmed.
Take care,

Cory Redekop

Manager, Policy and Events
Burnaby Board of Trade
cory@bbot.ca
604-412-0100 ext 1102
#201 — 4555 Kingsway
Burnaby, BC V5H 4T8
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Burnaby Business Hall of Fame Induction Luncheon

October 5, 2017

Join over 200 business and community leaders for this annual event where we induct another well-known
Burnaby business into the Burnaby Business Hall of Fame. The finalists for the 18th annual Burnaby Business
Excellence Awards will also be announced at this event. Find out more here.
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